

Office of Academic Affairs

9201 University City Boulevard, Charlotte, NC 28223-0001 t/ 704.687.5717 www.uncc.edu

December 13, 2013

Dr. Eddy Souffrant Faculty President

Dear Eddy:

In accordance with the faculty policy concerning award of posthumous degrees, I am forwarding a request from the College of Computing and Informatics to award an undergraduate degree at the May 2014 commencement:

Timothy A. Dezern, B.S. degree, major in Computer Science

The justification for the awarding of the degree is attached. I endorse this request and ask that it be considered for faculty approval at the next Faculty Executive Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Joan F. Lorden

Provost and Vice Chancellor

Attachments

cc: Yi Deng, Dean, College of Computing and Informatics

William Ribarsky, Chair, Department of Computer Science

Chris Knauer, Registrar



Office of the Dean

9201 University City Boulevard, Charlotte, NC 28223-0001 t/ 704.687.8450 f/ 704.687.1650 www.uncc.edu

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

October 17, 2013

TO:

Joan Lorden, Provost and Vice Chancellor

FROM:

Yi Deng, Dean, College of Computing and Informatics

RE:

Posthumous Degree for Timothy A. Dezern

On behalf of the College of Computing and Informatics, I request that Timothy A. Dezern (800-651-903) be awarded a posthumous degree at the next graduation ceremony.

Mr. Dezern was nearing completion of a Bachelor of Science degree in Computer Science.